
Collegiate Academy Daily News 
Monday, September 16, 2024 

B Day  
Happy Monday, Everyone! 

 
B DAY 

COLLEGIATE CREW FALL SEASON BEGINS 

HOMECOMING DANCE GOOGLE FORM OPEN ON SCHOOLOGY 

NOMINATIONS FOR HOMECOMING COURT BEING ACCEPTED 

SAINT FRANCIS UNIVERSITY LUNCH VISIT IN ROOM 103 

PENN STATE UNIVERSITY LUNCH VISIT IN ROOM 103  

HOMEROOM REPRESENTATIVE MEETING AT 3:20 IN DINING HALL 

INTRAMURAL VOLLEYBALL IN THE GYM FROM 3:50-5:00PM 

ACTIVITY BUS #52 ARRIVAL FOR COLLEGIATE/VETS STADIUM (26TH STREET HORSESHOE) IS 4:07PM. IT WILL DEPART AT 

4:09PM. 
 
The date has changed for the first Homeroom Representative Meeting. It will NOW be today at 3:20 in the 
dining hall. All Homeroom Representatives should attend. If you are unable to attend, please ask your 
Alternate HR Rep to attend in your place. See Mrs. Imler or Mr. Feiock with any questions. 
 
Collegiate Academy Crew fall season begins today. NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY!! See Mr. Weiss in room 
4 for all the details. 
 

Attention Students, Beginning this week, college visits will be moved from being dining hall visits to 

presentation style with students needing to register to attend. To do this, you must: 

1. log into your Naviance account 

2. under the colleges tab click on "College Visits". You will be able to see the colleges visiting, dates, and 

times of the visit. 

3. Click on register now to attend the visit.  

Students should report to room 103 at the time of your visit and will be responsible for making up any missed 

work while out of class. Attendance will be taken for each visit and students will be sent back to class with a 

pass. Students should come with pen and paper to take notes and be prepared to ask questions about the 

college/university. There is a limit on the number of students who can attend, so make sure to pay attention to 

the colleges who have signed up. Feel free to see Ms. King or Mrs. Shaut with any questions about this new 

procedure. 

The 2026 Travel Club Destination has been unveiled. We are going to Central Europe- Berlin, Prague, Krakow, 
Budapest, and Vienna. The informational meetings is Wednesday September 25th at 5:30 in the 
auditorium. See Ms. Lumley in 115 with questions 
 
The Erie High Homecoming Dance will be held on Saturday October 12 from 7-10 at the Erie High School 
Gymnasium. The cost of the tickets is $15. Students who plan to attend will need to complete the Ticket 
Information Form found in Schoology. This form must be completed no later than 2pm on Monday September 
23. Codes for purchasing tickets will be emailed to your school email after 10am on September 27. You can 
purchase tickets September 27 - Oct 4. No tickets will be sold after 11:59pm on October 4. 

 



If you are in any athletic/music program and will be participating in any intercampus activities or pep rallies during 
the school day at Erie High, please stop by the main office (or download the attachment) to pick up a permission 
form to leave school. This permission slip must be signed prior to the event and turned in to the main office.  We 
recommend that you complete this form this week and turn it in by Friday. 
 

If you are looking to earn community service hours which will look great for college applications, 

scholarships etc. we are in need of peer tutors. Tutoring will be Monday - Friday from 4-4:30pm in the 

dining hall. We are looking to get tutoring up and going by Monday, September 16th. Please fill out 

the link below to sign up! 
 

Activity Bus #52 arrival for Collegiate/VETS Stadium (26th Street Horseshoe) is 4:07pm.  It will depart at 

4:09pm. 
 
The PBIS room and the Gallery are now open! 
 
If you are interested in playing softball for Erie High, please contact Ms. Ulmer in room 104! 

Attention Seniors, If you are looking for your unofficial transcript to complete your college applications, it can be found on IC 

under Documents listed as portal transcripts. 

 

There is a new bulletin board in the cafeteria for students to place club and activity announcements. 
Students are no longer allowed to post signs in the hallways or stairwells. 
 
If you are 17 years or older and are interested in working the polls on election, stop down to the main office to 
pick up an application. 

 

Bus Passes - the application link is on the district website. You MUST create an account to 

obtain a pass.  Please note, you must live 2 miles away from Collegiate to receive a bus 

pass.  Busing information can be found on the EMTA website here https://ride-the-e.com/ 

We encourage riders to download the EMTA app here https://ride-the-e.com/transit-tracker-information/ 

 
Yearbooks are on sale now at Jostens.com. This is the lowest price they will be all year. After 

September 27th the price goes up to $80.00. Yearbooks and accessories can be purchased at 

Jostens.com. 

 
Looking for your next read? Finished a book and ready to pass it on? Visit our Little Lion Library on the ground 
floor, outside the cafeteria. You do not have to leave a book to take a book, but your donations are welcome. 
Students and teachers are invited to utilize the library. 
 
Intramural Volleyball will start on Monday September 16th. Games will be on Mondays, Tuesdays, and 
Thursdays after school in the gym from 3:50-5:00. Games will be played from September through November. 
Any questions or to sign up please see Mr. Luthringer in room 8. 
 
Collegiate Academy Crew fall season begins on September 16th. NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY!! See Mr. 
Weiss in room 4 for all the details. 
 
Attention Collegiate Academy, interested in healthcare? Want to go into the Medical Field? Please plan on 
attending the Informational meeting for HOSA or Healthcare Occupation Students of America. It will be in 
Room 115 at 8:10 am on Tuesdays. For any further questions please contact Asheen Udgiri @ 
544589@eriesd.org. 
 
Collegiate's Gay-Straight Alliance will be meeting in Room 112 this year, on Tuesdays from 3:50-4:20. 
Everyone is welcomed and appreciated, no matter where they are on the rainbow. Hope to see you there! 
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Thursday Model UN Club Morning Meeting: The Collegiate Academy Model United Nations (UN) Club will be 
holding their weekly club meeting in room 105 (Mr. Hood's room) from 8 am - 8:30 am. The club's meetings 
will take place every Thursday morning school is in session, starting on Thursday: September 12th, 2024 - 
Thursday: May 29th, 2025. Come join the Model UN club and see what all the excitement is about! 
If you are interested in poetry or writing in general, come down to Mr. Pham’s room for poetry club! 

Meetings will be held every Thursday morning from 8:00-8:30 starting next Thursday the 20th! 
 
9th Annual Youth Civic Engagement Symposium "Constitution Day" Hosted by Erie Together and 

Gannon University on Tuesday: Sept. 17, 2024 7:30 am - 3:00 pm (20 Senior Students From Collegiate 

Academy's Honors/AP Government class will be in attendance) 

 
We're looking for performers! Want to perform? Then join us and show us your talent as we host our first ever 
Arab Heritage Assembly!!! YOU DON'T HAVE TO BE AN ARAB TO PERFORM anybody is welcome to perform 
as long as the performance has to do with Arabic culture!!! Sign up on Schoology! We look forward to seeing 
you!!! If you have any questions reach out to 488462@eriesd.org Mariya Al Ameri 

 
The 2024-2025 school year is off to a great start at collegiate academy thanks to all of the students who are 
using Pride Honor and Respect. Don't forget your PBIS points can be used to purchase entry to the game room 
at lunch. Please purchase entry through the online PBIS store before your scheduled lunch. Points can also be 
used to enter the Lions Dens/Gallery gift card raffle until Monday 9/16 or the Beach Walk Pledge raffle until 
Friday 9/20. 
 

 
 

Coming Soon 
 

• *9/24-Voting for Homecoming Court 

• *9/25 Travel Club Info Meeting at 5:30 in the Auditorium 

• *9/27-Homecoming Court will be announced 

• *9/27-Non-Attendance for Students 

• *9/30-Non-Attendance for Students 

• *10/1-Go College trip to PSB 

• *10/2 Seniors Financial Aid Workshop at Collegiate-5:30-7:00pm 

• *10/4- BEACH WALK!!!! 
 


